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  Chinese Ambassadors Xiaohong Liu,2001 XIAOHONG
LIU Xiaohong Liu brings twelve years of personal
experience in the Chinese foreign service to this
pathbreaking study. Drawing on her own direct
observations, interviews, and newly available
Chinese sources, she examines four generations of
Chinese ambassadors, who served from 1949 to 1994.
She charts the evolution of the Chinese diplomatic
corps from its early military orientation to the
emergence of career professionals and assesses the
impact of various ambassadors on Chinese foreign
policy. Chinese Ambassadors will appeal to readers
interested in Chinese foreign affairs,
international relations, and diplomacy.
  CCDI Architecture China Construction Design
International,2008 A comprehensive monograph of
this practice, ranked the fastest-growing firm in
China.
  East of the River T. P. M Thorne,2015-04-23 It
is the end of the 2nd Century, and Han Dynasty
China is a divided place. Jiangdong - 'East of the
River' - forms part of the south-eastern province
of Yang, and it is far from prosperous. When the
Yellow Turban Rebellion threatens to engulf the
empire, the valiant 'Tiger of Jiangdong', Sun
Jian, steps forward to fight for his
underdeveloped region and the nation as a whole:
his career takes him to the rebel-held northwest
and the imperial capital, where the tyrant Dong
Zhuo holds power. At the same time, others - such
as Taishi Ci - fight for justice in an era where
heroes are increasingly rare and power-hungry
warlords are the norm.In the aftermath of the Dong
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Zhuo crisis, Sun Jian is inextricably tied to the
nobleman Yuan Shu, who has increasingly dangerous
ambitions: inevitable tragedy looms as Sun Jian is
forced to fight the forces of Jing Province
Governor Liu Biao, and the responsibility for the
Sun clan's future soon passes to Jian's eldest son
Sun Ce.Sun Ce would first serve Yuan Shu through
lack of choice, but as the political twists and
turns of the era offer new opportunities, Ce is
able to follow a path that eventually builds the
foundations for the famous 'Three Kingdoms era'
that became part of history, myth and legend.
  Dictionary of the Ben Cao Gang Mu, Volume 2 Hua
Linfu,Paul D. Buell,2016-11-29 The Ben cao gang
mu, compiled in the second half of the sixteenth
century by a team led by the physician Li Shizhen
(1518–1593) on the basis of previously published
books and contemporary knowledge, is the largest
encyclopedia of natural history in a long
tradition of Chinese materia medica works. Its
description of almost 1,900 pharmaceutically used
natural and man-made substances marks the apex of
the development of premodern Chinese
pharmaceutical knowledge. The Ben cao gang mu
dictionary offers access to this impressive work
of 1,600,000 characters. This second book in a
three-volume series verifies and localizes all
2,158 geographical and associated administrative
names referred to in the Ben cao gang mu in
connection with the origin and use of
pharmaceutical substances.
  Huo Niu Zhen Zhi Jue Shi Ying Xiong Junzeng
Liu,2022-04-10
  Phoenix Kingdoms Fan Jeremy Zhang,Jay Xu,2022
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Featuring about 150 loans from China's Hubei
Provincial Museum, this exhibition, set to open at
the Asian Art Museum of San Francisco under the
name Lost Kingdoms of Ancient China, examines the
new finds of Zeng and Chu tombs together to
explore the cultural landscape of the southern
borderland of the Zhou dynasty. It also reveals
the legendary rising story of the phoenix kingdom
erased by the Qin, highlighting the importance of
the middle Yangtze River region in forming a
southern style in Chinese art. For a better
understanding of the Zeng and Chu material, the
exhibition catalogue consists of seven essays to
elaborate the introduction to the remarkable art
and culture of this region, with entries of about
150 works in six categories (jade, bronze ritual
vessels, musical instruments and weapons,
lacquerware for luxury and ceremony, funerary
bronze and wood objects, and textiles and
artefacts with designs). Seven contributors have
written for this catalogue, including five outside
scholars with expertise on different subjects--
  Pins Xiong Gu,2018-06
  The Numerology of the I Ching Taoist Master
Alfred Huang,2000-07-01 The first book to cover
the complete Taoist teachings on form, structure,
and symbol in the I Ching. • Provides many new
patterns and diagrams for visualizing the layout
of the 64 hexagrams. • Includes advanced teachings
on the hosts of the hexagrams, the mutual
hexagrams, and the core hexagrams. • Written by
Taoist Master Alfred Huang, author of The Complete
I Ching. The Numerology of the I Ching is the
first book to bring the complete Taoist teachings
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on form, structure, and symbol in the I Ching to a
Western audience, and it is a natural complement
to Alfred Huang's heralded Complete I Ching. It
examines not only the classic circular arrangement
of the eight trigrams but also the hidden
numerology in this arrangement and its
relationship to tai chi and the Chinese elements.
Huang explains the binary code underlying the I
Ching, the symbolism behind the square diagram of
all 64 hexagrams, and Fu Xi's unique circular
layout of the 64 hexagrams, completely unknown in
the West. Entire chapters are devoted to such
vital material as the hosts of the hexagrams, the
mutual hexagrams, and the core hexagrams--all
barely hinted at in previous versions of the I
Ching. With appendices listing additional
symbolism for each hexagram, formulas for easily
memorizing the Chinese names of the sixty-four
hexagrams, and much more, The Numerology of the I
Ching is a must for serious I Ching students.
  Double-faced Prince, Take It Xue GeGe,2020-09-08
General Situ was executed after being framed by
his son-in-law Xia Liang and the Minister Xu
Zhongkui. The general's daughter, Situ Wushang,
was reborn into Xu Ge's servant, and changed his
name to Xu Xiaomo. Xu Xiaomo had entered the army
as a man to help her father fight the rebellion,
but she had fallen deeply into love and a thick
fog of mystery. If there was a secret behind this
matter, could Xu Xiaomo see clearly that the fog
was helping the Situ Family?
  Eternally Blood Emperor Bu Zui,2019-12-15
Sometimes, only by being hurt to the point of
heartache can he has the courage and determination
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to return. Sometimes extraordinary power brings
people not glory and respect, but fear and
jealousy of others. Ye Ya's outstanding powerful
ability caused the jealousy of his leader. He was
secretly killed by him. With great shock and
grief, he vowed secretly that if he could relive
his life, he would never let those with ulterior
motives hurt him. He died but was born again.
Unfortunately, in this life, he only had low-level
martial arts and could only obey the orders and
arrangements of others. He was assigned to be a
low-ranking patriarch, what he could do was
accepting. But with the memory of the previous
life, how can he be willing to be an ordinary
person? He wants to resist in trouble, and
cultivate the martial arts so that to be the
strongest. Those who have bullied him and framed
him will pay a painful price! ☆About the Author☆
Bu Zui, an excellent online novelist, has rich
imagination and creativity. His novels have rich
twists and turns, fascinating, smooth writing, and
humorous language.
  Environmental Science and Information
Application Technology David Chan,2015-06-29
Environmental Science and Information Application
Technology contains selected papers from the 2014
5th International Conference on Environmental
Science and Information Application Technology
(ESIAT 2014, Hong Kong, 7-8 November 2014). The
book covers a wide variety of topics: - Global
Environmental Change and Ecosystems Management -
Graphic and Image Processing - Spatial Information
Systems - Application of Remote Sensing and
Application of Spatial Information Systems
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Environmental Science and Information Application
Technology will be invaluable to academics and
professionals interested and/or involved in these
fields.
  Security and Privacy in Communication Networks
Noseong Park,Kun Sun,Sara Foresti,Kevin
Butler,Nitesh Saxena,2020-12-11 This two-volume
set LNICST 335 and 336 constitutes the post-
conference proceedings of the 16th International
Conference on Security and Privacy in
Communication Networks, SecureComm 2020, held in
Washington, DC, USA, in October 2020. The
conference was held virtually due to COVID-19
pandemic. The 60 full papers were carefully
reviewed and selected from 120 submissions. The
papers focus on the latest scientific research
results in security and privacy in wired, mobile,
hybrid and ad hoc networks, in IoT technologies,
in cyber-physical systems, in next-generation
communication systems in web and systems security
and in pervasive and ubiquitous computing.
  The Making of Chinese Foreign and Security
Policy in the Era of Reform David M. Lampton,2001
This is the most comprehensive, in-depth account
of how Chinese foreign and security policy is made
and implemented during the reform era. It includes
the contributions of more than a dozen scholars
who undertook field research in the People's
Republic of China, South Korea, and Taiwan.
  GB/T 38698.1-2020 Translated English of Chinese
Standard. (GBT 38698.1-2020, GB/T38698.1-2020,
GBT38698.1-2020)
https://www.chinesestandard.net,2020-08-02 This
Part of GB/T 38698 specifies the terms and
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definitions, classification requirements, general
requirements, packaging requirements,
transportation requirements and marking
requirements for packing and transporting of
recycling of retired traction battery used in
electric vehicle. This Part applies to the packing
and road transporting of retired lithium-ion power
storage battery packs, modules and monomers of
traction battery used in electric vehicle. Other
types of traction battery used in electric vehicle
and other transport ways (such as rail
transportation, water transportation, etc.) can be
implemented by reference.
  GB/T 33598.2-2020 Translated English of Chinese
Standard. (GBT 33598.2-2020, GB/T33598.2-2020,
GBT33598.2-2020)
https://www.chinesestandard.net,2020-08-02 This
part of GB/T33598 specifies the terms and
definitions, general requirements, pollution
control and management requirements for the
recycling of traction battery used in electric
vehicle. This part applies to the material
recycling of lithium-ion power batteries and
nickel-hydrogen power batteries used in electric
vehicles.
  The Han Shu Biography of Yang Xiong (53 B.C.-
A.D. 18) David R. Knechtges,1982
  Interactive Technologies and Sociotechnical
Systems Hongbin Zha,Zhigeng Pan,Hal
Thwaites,Alonzo C. Addison,Maurizio
Forte,2006-10-12 This book constitutes the
refereed proceedings of the 13th International
Conference on Interactive Technologies and
Sociotechnical Systems, VSMM 2006, held in Xi'an,
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China in October 2006. The 59 revised full papers
presented together with one keynote paper were
carefully reviewed and selected from more than 180
submissions.
  Dreaming across Languages and Cultures Laurence
Wong,2014-10-02 Dreaming across Languages and
Cultures: A Study of the Literary Translations of
the Hong lou meng (also called The Dream of the
Red Chamber, Red Chamber Dream, or The Story of
the Stone) is a groundbreaking monograph in
translation studies. Integrating theory with
practice, it examines, analyses, compares, and
evaluates 14 versions of the greatest Chinese
novel in five major European languages, namely,
English, French, German, Italian, and Spanish. In
this study, translation, linguistic, literary, and
semiotic theories, as well as the author’s own
experience of translating Dante and Shakespeare,
are drawn on. Though primarily aimed at scholars
specializing in translation and in Hong lou meng
studies, the book also introduces students of
Chinese literature, comparative literature, and
cultural studies to new interdisciplinary
perspectives. By illustrating salient points with
lively and interesting examples, too, it enables
the non-specialist to see the fascinating
intricacies of language and translation, as well
as the complex relationship between translation
and culture. In view of its new approach to a new
topic, of its many impressive insights, and, above
all, of the amazing depth and breadth of its
investigation, Dreaming across Languages and
Cultures is truly monumental.
  Applied Mechanics and Mechatronics Automation
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Xiang Hong Huang,Xin You Huang,Hong Kui Mao,Zhi Xi
Yin,2012-06-04 The present volumes, with their
selected papers, provide state-of-the art
knowledge on the fields of Materials Science and
Engineering, Advanced Manufacturing Systems and
Equipment, Computer Applications in Design and
Manufacturing, Automation, Control, System
Modeling and Simulation, Frontiers of Mechanical
Engineering, Applied Mechanics. This up-to-date
work offers a comprehensive overview from a
worldwide perspective.
  The Dynamics Of Foreign-policy Decisionmaking In
China Ning Lu,2018-02-19 Lu Ning, former assistant
to a vice-foreign minister of China, draws on
archival materials, interviews, and personal
experiences, to provide unique insights into the
formal and informal structures, processes,
mechanisms, and dynamics of--and key players in--
foreign-policy decisionmaking in Beijing. Lu Ning
sheds light on controversial decisions that were
made, such as China's entering the Korean War,
selling DF-3 missiles to Saudi Arabia in 1986, and
cooperating with the Israeli defense
establishment.Lu Ning divulges the inner workings
of Beijing's foreign ministry, introduces new
Chinese language sources, and presents a series of
case studies that challenge existing Western
theoretical analysis of Chinese policymaking.
Based on his examination of the past forty years,
Lu Ning makes predictions about likely changes in
Beijing's leadership and in its foreign-policy
decisionmaking process. This accessibly written,
incisive book will be invaluable to anyone
interested in Sinology, Chinese foreign policy,
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comparative foreign policy, and contemporary
international relations of East Asia.This second
edition contains a fully revised Introduction, and
it has been updated through President Clinton's
recent visit to China. The new edition also
contains new material on the Clinton
Administration's varying policy positions toward
China.
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